
 

THE CITY OF DAYTONA BEACH 
NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

 

 
 
 

April 19, 2021 

 

Contact: 
Susan Cerbone, Communications Manager 
cerbones@codb.us | 386-671-8014 
 

 

Tickets on sale April 27 for new Celtic Woman show, Postcards from Ireland 

 

Tickets will go on sale at noon Tuesday, April 27, for Grammy-nominated, global music sensation Celtic 

Woman, who will return to Peabody Auditorium in 2022 with a brand-new show, Postcards from Ireland. 

The performance will be at 7 p.m. Tuesday, March 1, 2022. Tickets will be available for purchase at 

www.Ticketmaster.com, by phone at (800) 982-2787 or between the hours of 10 a.m. and 5 p.m. Monday 

through Friday at the Peabody Box Office located at 600 Auditorium Blvd. Ticket prices are $150, $69, 

and $39 plus applicable surcharges. 

 

Postcards from Ireland celebrates the rich musical and cultural heritage of Ireland, taking audiences on a 

journey of story and song from across the Emerald Isle.  

 

Embrace an evening of angelic voices, breath-taking harmonies and instrumental virtuosity, transporting 

you from your theatre seat to the lush landscapes of Ireland.  

 

Celtic Woman's fresh fusion of traditional Irish music and contemporary songcraft celebrates Ireland's 

ancient heritage while reflecting the vibrant spirit of modern Ireland. 

 

With Irish dancers, bagpipers and an array of traditional Irish instruments, including the bodhran, tin 

whistle and uilleann pipes, this dynamic and multi-talented group has captivated audiences all around the 

world. 

 

Join us for this very special show Postcards from Ireland and experience the beauty of Ireland brought to 

life by Celtic Woman.  

 

For more information, visit www.celticwoman.com or www.peabodyauditorium.org. 
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